
 

 

 

 

NEW YORK STATE TELECOMMUNICATIONS  

ASSOCIATION, INC. 
4 TOWER PLACE, 2ND FLOOR  

ALBANY, NY 12203 

(518) 443-2700  
www.nysta.com 

 

  

 

    November 5, 2020 

Honorable Michelle Phillips, Secretary 

New York State Public Service Commission 

Executive Office, 14th Floor 

Three Empire State Plaza 

Albany, New York 12223 

 

Dear Secretary Phillips: 

 

Enclosed is the following tariff page for The New York State Telecommunications Association, Inc.: 

 

P.S.C. No. 2 - Telephone 

 

Section 9 

  Fifth Revised Page 3 

 

The issue date of this filing is November 5, 2020 and the effective date is December 5, 2020. 

 

This filing seeks to revise the current Federal Lifeline discount level for voice-only Lifeline Subscribers 

and to provide an additional NYS discount for those affected Lifeline Subscribers.   We request that this 

tariff be approved under short notice on December 1, 2020, due to some inadvertent computer issues.   

 

Concurring company customers will be notified of this change via bill Insert. 

  

If you have any questions, please call me at 443-2703. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

   --S-- 

 

Caroline Hill 

Regulatory & Member Services Director  

Received: 11/05/2020
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